
     Agenda 
    Neighborhood Council 
     District 9 
    Thursday, January 10, 2013 
             Great Falls High School, South Campus, Room 105  
 
 
        
Call to Order: Joe Leggett 
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
                   
Council Members in Attendance 

 Chairperson: Joe Leggett 
 Vice Chairperson: Joe Moll 
 Secretary: Lou Ann Guy 
 Official Delegate (to Council of Councils and City Commission: Margaret Scheschy 
 Official Delegate (to Police Advisory Board) Jason Lehman 
 Neighborhood Council Coordinator:  Patty Cadwell 
 
Old Business 
 Old business read and approved.  
 
New Business 
 Habitat for Humanity Representatives, Eric Bridgeford and Stephanie Schneider gave 
 presentation on importance of the continuing of Leadership in the program. 
 Jason Lehman explained the rezoning of property to West Bank and the difference from I-2 and 
 C-2 zones. 
   Phyllis Hemstad - Council 2 – expressed concerns  about West Bank Park and the effect on the 
 city with the proposed changes to that area. 
  
Other Business  
  
Student Input  
 Several Student were present and input at this time 
 
Adjourn 
 Joe M. made motion to adjourn.   Peggy S 2nd motion   
 
Next Meeting – February 14, 2013. 
 


